
Project Piaba has been studying and      

fostering the aquarium fish trade of the 

Rio Negro region for more than 30 years. 

This industry drives conservation by 

providing sustainable livelihoods to rural 

families, inspiring stewardship and       

protection of the habitat that supports 

the fishery, and prevents environmentally 

destructive industries from taking hold.  

 

Join the Project Piaba team on an expedition to the Rio Negro! 

• 2 weeks on a well appointed 

live-aboard boat 

• Professional English speak-

ing guides 

• Visit fishing communities 

• Visit wild fish habitat 

• Participate in activities that 

improve fish health 

Contact Scott Dowd for more information 

sdowd@projectpiaba.org 

781-626-3138 

 

Project Piaba 

Rio Negro Expedition 

September 24-October 8 ,2022 


